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No, 651. October 27, 1941.

S

I have the honour to inform you that the
Canadian Government concurs in the proposals set forth.
in your note of October 27th, 1941, regarding the utiliz-
ation of water for power purposes at Niagara Falls,

I have the honour o be,

with the highest consideration,
Sir,
Your most obedient,

humble servant,

(sgd) H. H. WRONG
For the Minister

The Hon. Cordell Hull,
Secretary of State of the United States,

Washington, D.Co.

Note: By a further Exchange of Notes of November 27, 1941,
the 7th paragraph in the United States Note above was

struck out. The Notes became effective on November
Wiy 1941,
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